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Upcoming dates 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

I’m sure you will agree that our 
Security Guards do a fantastic job 
or assisting with traffic and 
maintaining security on the 
campus. Last month, one of our 
guards, Moses, was awarded the 
Guard of the Month from ISC 
Security Company. Congratulations 
on this official recognition of a job 
well done! 
 

Music is very much on the calendar 
at the moment at Rayyan. A few 
weeks ago, Year 4 visited the Qatar 
Philharmonic Orchestra at Katara 
to listen to music by Benjamin 
Britten.  All classes have been 
learning pieces for our music 
assembly on Thursday 10th 
December and we are looking 
forward to that. I hope that you 
will be able to join us.  
 

The Friends of Compass School 
(FCS) meeting will now take place 
on Sunday 3rd December at 

Sunday 6th December: FCS 
Meeting, 1.30pm 
 
Wednesday and Thursday 
9/10th December: Author visit 
 
Thursday 10th December 
Music Assembly, Y1-6 
 
 
 
 

poems. This is part of the NAE 
Global Campus focus which we will 
be developing throughout the year.  
 

Please note that Thursday 10th is 
the last day of ECA’s. The following 
week, we have Parent Teacher 
consultations on the 13th from 
2.00-6.00pm. You should receive a 
letter today to sign up for an 
appointment. If you cannot 
manage at that time, please make 
an alternative arrangement with 
the class teacher.  
 

Next week we also have a music 
assembly where children in years 
1-6 will perform an entertaining 
piece for you.  
 

EY2 have an exciting trip to the 
Intercontinental beach next week 
as the exit point for their IPC unit. 
Our EAL learners also have the 
Cambridge exam so we wish them 
every success with this new test. 
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1.30pm. I hope that you will make the 
time to come along to offer your ideas 
and suggestions to make Rayyan more 
welcoming for parents and fun for 
children. A crèche will be provided.  
 

Next week we have the author Alan 
Gibbons at Rayyan on Wednesday and 
Thursday. You should have already 
received information about it from 
Joanna Gilbert, our English 
Coordinator, and class teachers. Alan 
will be signing books after school on 
both days so please come along to 
meet him and buy your signed copy of 
his book.  
 

Admissions news: We close sibling 
priority applications on Sunday 6th 
December. Please contact the 
Admissions Office or the website for 
the priority application form. 
 

Next week in school we are focusing 
on our new school motto – Be 
Ambitious! We are finding out about 
ambitious people, thinking about our 
own ambitions and writing stories and 

 



 

Weekly Award Certificate Winners 

 

 

Contact us: 

 
 

 
For general enquiries contact 
Liena Zarroug, Secretary on: 
Email: liena.zarroug@nais.qa 
Tel: +974 40349777 
 
For Admissions contact 
Sally Horton on 
Email: sally.horton@nais.qa 
Admissions: +974 4034 9777  
 
Head of Campus  
Email: ann.djedid@nais.qa  
Web: www.cisdoha.com 
Tel: +974 40349777 
 

 

Birthdays 
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Meshaal Ahmed (9) 
Ghanim Al Houdaifi (5) 
Nadin Feilchenfeldt (5) 
Leann Mathew (6) 
Vidyut Vikrama (4) 
Mohamed Al Jalahema (8) 
Victoria Almar (6) 
Asser Elsakaan (6) 
Yara Al Katteb (8) 
Yosef Kader (6) 
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